
BOARD HIGHLIGHTS 

March 2020 – May 2020 

  

 

March 2020 

● Presentations were made by the Principals: 

○ How they are connecting with parents 

○ How staff are adjusting and developing instruction for the current scenario 

○ That Chromebooks will be distributed to families that require them 

○ Still many unknowns. Will communicate details when available.  

● A preliminary draft budget for 2020-21 was presented. 

● Shared concerns arising from COVID-19 pandemic; this is “uncharted territory”. 

 

April 2020 

● Report on select staff lay-offs due to COVID-19. Impact on expenses and operations.  

● New expectations prompt intense, revised cleaning practices. Some rooms closed off to limit 

access and preserve cleanliness.  

● A Virtual Town Hall Meeting (via Zoom) will be held in May. The previously scheduled AGM 

was deferred as social gatherings are not being allowed at this time. 

May 2020 

● The 2020-21 Budget - which anticipates many possible operating scenarios - was presented 

by the Finance and Audit Committee and approved. 

● Agenda for Virtual Town Hall Meeting was reviewed. Meeting via Zoom will be May 19.  

● The Nominating Committee reported that it is working on presenting names to stand for the 

CSCE Board and will be presented at the Fall AGM. 

 

 

Next Meeting Date: June 15 —7:00 pm via ZOOM   

    

 

❖  

 

 


